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‘The Project for Construction of Boys’ Dormitory for St. Joseph’s Moli Catholic Secondary School’ 

 

 

     On 9th December, 2020, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Boys’ Dormitory for St. Joseph’s Moli Catholic Secondary School’ was held in North-West 

District of Choiseul Province. The ceremony was attended by approximately 200 people 

including school representatives.  

     The Government of Japan supported St. Joseph’s Moli Catholic Secondary School through 

grant assistance amounting to US86,419(SBD$701,722) to build a double-story dormitory (4 

bedrooms, 1 housemaster’s room with 3 bathrooms). This project aims to solve an 

overcrowding issue at the boys’ dormitory due to increased number of students. It will 

provide more comfortable dormitory life and better learning environment for the students.            

The principal said in her remarks, ‘To receive such a wonderful gift from a foreign 

country is a blessing for the community, Choiseul Province and Solomon Islands. ’ 

The dormitory will be well maintained by the community so that this project will benefit 

more children for many years to come. 
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